
Experienced  Energy  and
Telecommunications  Attorney
Joins Tucker Arensberg

Scott.  H.
DeBroff,
shareholder  in
Tucker
Arensberg

The law firm of Tucker Arensberg, P.C. announces that Scott H.
DeBroff has joined the firm as a shareholder and member of the
Energy Group. DeBroff was previously with Rhoads & Sinon, LLP.

Debroff  provides  energy  and  telecommunications  market
participants with strategic legal, government and regulatory
analysis and representation in state and federal jurisdictions
across the country. He represents clients in the energy and
telecommunications  sectors  and  provides  them  with  targeted
advocacy, issue analysis and information services.

DeBroff focuses his practice on national energy and energy
technology  issues  facing  clients  by  providing  focused
representation across the entire retail and wholesale market
spectrum.

“Scott DeBroff brings a wide range of experience and expertise
in the Energy area including Smart Grid development, Advanced
Metering and the implementation of Renewable Energy projects
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via the Pennsylvania Alternative Energy Portfolio Standards
Act,” said Dennis R. Sheaffer, the managing shareholder of the
Harrisburg Office of Tucker Arensberg. “He also has advised
clients  on  Energy  Procurement  strategies,  Power  Purchase
Agreements for Renewable Projects and Oil & Gas concerns.
Scott is a welcome addition to our Harrisburg Office.”

DeBroff received his JD from the Thomas M. Cooley Law School
and his BA from Emory University.

Tucker Arensberg is a 90-attorney law firm headquartered in
Pittsburgh with offices in Harrisburg and Lewistown. It is a
full service regional firm providing service to its clients in
the areas of general business law, banking, insolvency and
creditors’ rights, estates and trusts, school and municipal
law,  health  care,  litigation,  mergers  and  acquisitions,
energy, technology and intellectual property, environmental,
labor  and  employment,  immigration,  real  estate,  workers’
compensation, employee benefits, and investment management and
fiduciary services.
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